
From: Elizabeth Olson
To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: Support for strengthened LC19
Date: Monday, January 20, 2020 3:38:50 PM

Hello and Thank you,

I would like to state that I strongly support legislation to establish a robust program that would impose statewide and
sector-wide greenhouse gas emissions reduction in Oregon. I am hoping our legislators can finally take
responsibility for our state (and planet) by the creation of a strengthened LC19.

The time for bold action has come down to NOW, in our lifetimes, in this last possible decade to make the changes
that will prevent catastrophic climate changes. Please exercise your creativity and intelligence to pass this legislation
immediately.

With all hope,

Rev. Elizabeth Olson
10197 Wagner Creek Road
Talent, OR 97540


